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Dear Ms Walli: 

Re: 	EB-2014-0195: Enbridge Gas Distribution 
2013 Deferral and Variance Accounts 

We represent Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (Enbridge, or the Company). In the Board's 
Notice of Application in this matter, issued last week, it is noted that Enbridge has 
proposed implementation of the clearance of 2013 account balances in the month of 
October 2014. 

As noted within Enbridge's evidence (Approvals Requested, Exhibit A, Tab 3, Schedule 
1), a Board Decision would be required by August 15 th  in order for the Company to 
facilitate the clearance of the account balances in conjunction with its October 1, 2014 
QRAM proceeding. 

The current timing of this proceeding contemplates that interventions are not due until the 
end of July. Thereafter, there will likely be a written interrogatory process (which typically 
takes several weeks), followed by a settlement conference and/or a hearing process 
(potentially in writing). Accordingly, it does not seem possible that the process to consider 
and determine Enbridge's Application can be completed by August 15, 2014. 

In these circumstances, Enbridge believes that a change in the expected implementation 
date is appropriate, and is now planning to implement the Board's Decision in this case in 
conjunction with the January 1, 2015 QRAM proceeding. Should this cause any 
concerns, or if there are questions, please advise. 

Yours very truly, 

AIRD BE S LLP 

vid Stevens 

cc. 	Enbridge Gas Distribution 
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